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DEC 0 61982

Docket No. 99900325/82-01

Brand-Rex Company
Electronic and Industrial
Cable Division

ATTN: Mr. G. Graeber
Vice President and

General Manager
Main Street
Willimantic, CT 06226

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of November 10, 1982, in response to our letter
dated October 25, 1982. As a result of our review, we find that additional
information, as discussed with your Mr. N. Kitchen during a telephone
call on November 24, 1982, is needed. Specifically, please identify the
dates that the corrective action occurred. In addition, you have failed
to provide the requested measures to prevent recurrence with respect to
items B, C, and D in the Notice of Nonconformance.

Please provide this additional information within 25 days from the date of
this letter in order that we may complete our review in a timely manner.
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Sincerely,
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f Uldis Potapovs, Chief

| Vendor Program Branch
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